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School Inspection 
 
In January 2015 our school was inspected by ETI (Education and Training Inspectorate), and deemed to be 
‘Outstanding’.  On 16/17 January we had a Sustaining Improvement Inspection and I am pleased to inform you that 
we have sustained our ‘Outstanding’ status – three years on. 
 
We have now received a copy of the report on our recent Inspection.  The report can be viewed on the Education 
and Training Inspectorate website at www.etini.gov.uk and a copy is also being sent home today. 
 
The Inspectorate report, amongst other things, that “There is an exemplary professional learning community within 
this school which is set in the context of and guided by an innovative professional development strategy.”  
 
I am delighted with the findings of the Report and wish to thank pupils, parents, and staff, for their continued 
commitment and support as this outcome has been achieved as a result of the combined efforts of our whole 
school community.   
 
 
School Development Day and Half-Term Holiday 
 
As previously advised please note that school will be closed from Monday 12 February until Friday 16 February 
inclusive for all pupils.  School will re-open on Monday 19 February. 
 
 
Cash For Clobber 
 
Please note that we will be having a Cash For Clobber event after half-term.  Any clean, unwanted clothes, bags and 
shoes will be very welcome to help raise funds for our eco-projects. 
 
 
Praying Parents 
 
Our Praying Parents Group will meet on Thursday 22 February from 9.00 am until 9.30 am in the Staffroom.  
Everyone welcome. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
G T Cherry 
Principal 
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